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Belvedere Family Community 

 

Pastor Justin's Travel Schedule and Support Contacts 

 

Dear Belvedere Family, 

 

We hope this message finds you well and enjoying a meaningful and joyful summer season. 

 

We would like to inform you that Pastor Justin Okamoto will be attending a workshop in Las Vegas from 

Thursday, June 26th through Friday, July 5th. During this time, he will be away from the community and 

unavailable for regular duties. 

 

If you require any immediate support or pastoral assistance during this period, please reach out to either 

Pastor Daryl Clarke or Pastor Kikuchi. They will be available to help with any needs that may arise. 

 

We appreciate your understanding and continued prayers for Pastor Justin's fruitful and safe travels. 

 

Warm blessings, 

 

The Belvedere Family Community Team 

 

Don't forget God loves you. 
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